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Please Vote on Proposed Changes to SRCD
Bylaws
Ballot closes February 15, 2022

At its recent meeting, the SRCD Governing Council approved a slate of proposed changes to its bylaws. The

proposed changes are designed to better align our bylaws with our practices and to increase the efficiency

and effectiveness of our work. These changes were presented to the membership at a recorded webinar on

January 18, 2022.  

Changes to the bylaws require a vote of the membership. Please review the changes, which are outlined in

the materials below.

Watch the webinar

https://www.srcd.org/news
https://youtu.be/kfgi2RY5TxQ


review the proposed changes

Thank you for participating in this important process. Please cast your vote by February 15, 2022. 

vote now

https://www.srcd.org/sites/default/files/file-attachments/Summary%20of%202021-2022%20Proposed%20Changes%20to%20SRCD%20Bylaws.pdf
https://my.srcd.org/Sign-In?returnurl=%2fMembership%2fMatrix-Manager2%3fMC%3dBylawVote1%26SZ%3dWIDE

